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Dear family, 

 

Dr. Yong, our regional president of North America, will be visiting our community on Monday, 

November 1. He will be visiting with Rev. and Mrs. Thompson and his assistant In Guk Seo. This will be 

a relatively short visit, since he is trying to visit all the holy grounds around the country by the end of the 

year. We hope to make the most of this visit even though it will be brief. On a separate note, Rev. and 

Mrs. Doo will also be visiting our community that same weekend and will be in attendance for all of these 

events as well as being with us for Sunday Service on the previous day. 

 

There are two public events that everyone is invited to: 

 

3pm Holy Ground Visit at City Park 

 

5pm Meet and Greet, Art Exhibit, and Dinner at the church 

 

We hope that you can come to one or both of these events to meet Dr. Yong. Catherine Ichinohe will be 

sharing all of her amazing artwork, as well as a new addition that none of us have seen yet. We will have 

dinner at 5pm and will go til around 7pm, so we hope that you can come sometime during that time. We 

know that it will not be possible for everyone to arrive at 5pm on a Monday night, so dinner will be 

available throughout the entire time. We also hope that Dr. Yong will have time to share with us that 

evening. 

 

We will keep you updated with details as we figure them out, but this should be the basic schedule of the 

day. 


